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EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER

March 30, 2021  

 
Tamara Larsen 
Assistant City Attorney 
St Paul City Attorney's Office 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.- Suite 500 
St. Paul, MN 55102 

 

Dear Ms. Larsen; 

I am pleased to inform you that you are approved for a two year Byrne Justice Assistance Criminal 

and Juvenile Justice Intervention Renewal grant for the Neighborhood Justice Program. With these 

unprecedented times we understand that programming and spending got interrupted in this last year 

and we are happy to continue to support the work that you are doing with your current JAG grant.  

To go along with the unprecedented times, the structure of this renewal grant will be a little out of 

the ordinary. The plan for the renewal grant is that we will end the current grant at its current end 

date with no amendments to extend it. The new grant will have a grant period of October 1, 2021- 

September 30, 2023 and any remaining funds from the current grant will be added to a new award 

amount of $192,000 to complete a grant award for the next two years. The new award amount was 

based on current average spending levels.  

I will follow up with more details in the upcoming weeks for what is needed for the renewal grant 

application in e-grants.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns at claire.cambridge@state.mn.us.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Claire Cambridge  
Grant Program Administrator 
Office of Justice Programs 
 


